
 

 

Star of the Week Headteacher Awards 

Parents  should only contact school if their child, who is a pupil at the school, exhibited COVID 

symptoms up to and including  Saturday 3rd April  and subsequently receives a positive 

test result. If they were asymptomatic but have had a test up to and including Saturday 3rd 

April and subsequently receive a  positive test result, they should also inform school.  

 

Parents / carers will need to leave a voicemail or text on the number 07949 852541 with the 

following information:   

· Child’s name / DOB / class / Post Code 

· When symptoms started, or the date of the test if asymptomatic  

· The test date  

· When the child was last in school  

 

This number will only be monitored between 12 noon – 2pm until Wednesday 7th April.  All 

other positive cases of pupils in school will need to be reported via email to 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

Children should not return to school until after 10 days isolation has been completed. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘COMPASSION’ 

RecD -       Arabelle  

RecV/T -   Oliver  

RecP -       Maria  

Y1L-          George  

Y1B -        Izzie  

Y1C -        Alex  

Y2K/A -    Isabella  

Y2R -        Bobby  

Y2C -        Temi  

Y3E -         Leon  

Y3H -         Ola  

Y3W -        Kingsley  

Y4D -         Isla  

Y4Mc -      Ashleigh  

Y4B -        Shiho  

Y5A -         Chantelle  

Y5T -         Finnlay  

Y5S -        Jessica  

Y6H -        Erin  

Y6C -        Harry  

Y6W -       Lauren  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Thursday 1st April 2021 

School closes on Thursday 1st 

April 2021 & we return on 

Wednesday 14th April 2021. 

Covid-19 (Coronavirus) - Contract tracing over half term. 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming 

Events  

April 

22nd—Earth Day, dress as 

an animal or Earth colours 

blue and green 

23rd—British Values Day, 

dress in red, white and blue 

 

 
RecD -      Luca  

RecP -      Joseph  

RecV/T-    Elizabeth  

Y1L -         Emily  

Y1B -         Ada-May  

               Y1C--         Krystal  

               Y2K/A -     Oliver  

               Y2R -         Oscar  

               Y2C -         Isabelle  

               Y3E -         Zach  

               Y3H -        Daoud  

               Y3W -        Mille  

               Y4D -         Swasti  

               Y4Mc -      Maya  

               Y4B -         Sophia  

               Y5A -         Kendra  

               Y5T-          Amy  

               Y5S-         Faith  

               Y6H -        Benjamin  

               Y6C -         Ethan  

                                   Y6W -       Chloe  
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Earth Day 
SPORTS STAR AWARD 

 

KS1  

Tommy, David, William, Sophie, Arden, 

Callum, Sophie, Toby, Georgia  

 

KS2 

Amelia, Parker, Oliver, Tanatswa, 

Faith, Carlota, Reyaan, Bella, Lily, 

Millie, Grace, Amber  

Please do not send any emails into the Office  or Admin email addresses as these are not monitored accounts. 

All emails are to be sent to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as this is monitored on a daily basis. 

In DT, Y4 were given the task of creating a brand new sandwich to feature in Asda's 'food to go' 

section. Over the half term we looked at balanced diets, tasted a range of foods and looked at 

how various foods are produced. We finished off our topic by designing, making and evaluating 

our sandwiches and wraps. 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

This year’s theme is 

‘Restore our Earth’ and 

the children (and staff!) 

are encouraged to 

attend school dressed 

either as an animal or in 

Earth colours (blue and green). There is a lovely 

charity called ‘Trees for Tom’ which honours Captain 

Sir Tom Moore and his love of nature. The donations 

will go towards planting more trees in the UK which 

links quite nicely with Earth Day and the issue of 

deforestation.  

Here's the link if you wish to make a donation:  

Trees for Tom 
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Polite Reminders for Parents/Carers 
British Values Day 

 
On Friday 23rd April all 
children are asked to attend 
school in their own clothes 
to celebrate British Values 
Day and to wear something 
red, white or blue. 
 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Medical/Dental Appointments  

If possible, please make appointments for your 

children before or after school. If an appointment 

can only be attended during the day please do not 

arrange to collect your child during the lunch 

period, as staff may not be available to sign them 

in/out and meet you at the gate. 

Phone calls from school 

When returning a ‘missed’ call please can we 

remind parents/carers to check first if a voicemail 

has been left with a message before ringing the 

school. 

This week, year 5 have been food tasting in preparation for baking bread in DT.  The children have designed their 

own bread after completing a sensory evaluation (food tasting) as research to decide on the best ingredients to add 

to their recipe.  We have had some very creative designs!  The children have had a fabulous Spanish Carnival day 

today where they enjoyed tasting their bread which was accompanied with a Spanish style topping. The children 

have enjoyed evaluating the taste and appearance of their bread and have made decisions on how they could 

improve their design. The children then had a debate about the importance of learning a foreign language. They 

were all enthused by this topic and shared some sensational answers which peers then elaborated on during a 

really good debate.  

 

 


